
St Theresa’s Red and White Day 

 

Friday 10th September 2021 

To mark Tyrone’s achievements in reaching the All-Ireland Football 

Final, we look forward to marking the occasion with our Red and White 

Day. All children are to wear Red and White this Friday 10th Sept and as 

well as completing fun activities in class, we have added to the 

atmosphere by putting up Tyrone bunting/flags in our school grounds.  

 

We are also particularly pleased to have a number of prizes up for grabs 

this Friday in our FREE raffle to get us into the spirit for All-Ireland 

weekend.  

 

All children in the school will be entered into the draw and there is a 

chance to win: 

1. 5 Mini Gaelic Footballs (One winner from each class). These footballs 

have been donated by Lucion Services – Shane McGill. Thank you to 

Shane for his kind generosity. 

 

2. 5 Tyrone flags (One winner from each class). These flags have been 

donated by St Theresa’s PTA. 

 

3. A Tyrone shirt signed by the Tyrone team for one lucky child in the 

school. Once again, thank you to St Theresa’s PTA for donating the 

shirt.  

 

Finally, we wish the Tyrone Team all the best this Saturday in the final 

against Mayo. It has the makings of being a super game and hopefully 

we will have more celebrations in the future!  

 

BRING SAM HOME 


